West Creek Estates Rezone Narrative

With the passing of the new master plan for West Weber, Cogburn LLC is respectfully asking for a rezone on its West Creek Estates project in accordance with the intent of the Commissioners after considering all options and public comment in proactively working towards and facilitating future growth in Weber County. 

The proposed project will incorporate the Smart Growth Principles as laid out in the master plan and showcase responsible development that fosters nurturing neighborhoods, while simultaneously encompassing and embracing the agricultural heritage and legacy of the community upon which the area was founded. 

We are engaged in ongoing conversations to receive feedback from agricultural producers to determine the best places to grow agriculture and the best place to build the necessary homes to support the thriving economy and growing population in Northern Utah as the next generation looks to stay closer to home. Fostering the continuation of family legacies and promoting and attracting new ones. 
